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November 1, 1996

SUBJECT: OBSOLETE LECO EQUIPMENT

The obsolete process on the following fist of LECO instruments will begin January 1, 1997. LECO
will continue to service these instruments through January 1, 1998, provided that parts are
available. LECO will discontinue all service repair parts on these units and their associated
accessories effective January 1, 1998. However, LECO will still offer routine maintenance and
calibration on the microscopes.

OPTICAL
LECO-300 I1A-2001 (Zenith base units S/N 350 and below)
LECO-500 1A-2004
IA-1001 IA-2005

Support of these units after January 1, 1998 will be limited to telephone help only by our LECO St.
Joseph, Michigan telephone service staff.

This decision is necessitated by the growing number of parts no longer available to LECO by its
suppliers, and the shortage of stock item parts.

All listed instrumentation have been out of production for several years.

LECO Corporation presently offers state-of the-art Optical instrumentation available for
replacement of any of the obsoleted systems.

Sincerely,

Mark A. West
Optical Service Manager
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